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BNC Santa Clara Valley Proudly Presents: 

Study Groups-Showcase ó16  

An Afternoon in Paris circa 1920  
Wednesday 9/21/16 11:00am 
The Villages Golf and Country Club,  
Clubhouse Fairway Room, San Jose, CA 95135  

Guest entertainers Nancy and Steve Gill 
Imagine yourself being transported to the Paris of the 1920ôs.  

 

 

 

MENU  

French Onion Soup 

CHOICE OF:  
 

Dessert 

COST: $35   

Questions? Call Gail at 1-408-238-3899; Mindy at 1-408-504-1910  

Proceeds benefit Neuro -degenerative research at Brandeis University  

$7.00 is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.  
 

See page   for details 

Coq Au Vin 
chicken in wine sauce with 
roasted potatoes and mixed 

vegetables 

Salade Nicoise  

tuna, potato, green 
beans   

Vegetarian Quiche  
Swiss cheese, leeks and 
mushrooms with fruit salad 

BNC Santa Clara Valley Proudly Presents: 

Study Groups-Showcase ó16  

An Afternoon in Paris circa 1920 
Wednesday 9/21/16 11:00am 
The Villages Golf and Country Club,  
Clubhouse Fairway Room, San Jose, CA 95135  
Guest entertainers: Nancy and Steve Gill  

 

MENU  
French Onion Soup 
CHOICE OF:  
Dessert  

COST: $35   

éééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééé
Complete this form and send it with a $35 check payable to BNC to  
Gail Fisher, 9060 Village View Loop, San Jose, CA 95135-2175  
or charge to your house number, no later than September 14th    

$7.00 is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.  

 

Name of attendee(s) ............................................................................................................................ 

Phone........................................................................Email.................................................................................. 

Menu choice  

Coq Au Vin.......... Salade Nicoise............ Vegetarian Quiche .............  

Questions? Call Gail at 1-408-238-3899; Mindy at 1-408-504-1910  

Proceeds benefit Neuro -degenerative research at Brandeis University  

Coq Au Vin 
chicken in wine sauce with 
roasted potatoes and mixed 

vegetables 

Salade Nicoise  

tuna, potato, green beans   

Vegetarian Quiche  
Swiss cheese, leeks and 
mushrooms with fruit salad 

for more information, see page 6 
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tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ [ŜǧŜǊ                                             Janet Atkins    JA42151@gmail.com 

I hope you have all had a wonderful summer!  Santa Clara Valley Chapter of BNC had its 
Installation in June, installing Sandy Brooks and Marcy Forman as new Vice Presidents of 
Membership, and Terri Rubin, Corresponding Secretary.  We had a successful 4th of July 
Bagel Sale with the Villages Hadassah.  Many of our members were involved and thank 
you all for your participation.  We sold $826 worth of bagels so after expenses, each group 
made $205.00.  BNC also received a special donation of $100.00 that day. 
 
Brandeis is kicking off its fall season.  Hope you are ready!  Gail Fisher and Mindy Frankel have 
been planning Showcase for September 21, 2016. ñGet your passports ready to spend an afternoon 
in Paris.ò  Read all about this wonderful event in the Villager article. This is a great opportunity to 
learn about our new Study Groups. Although Joey Stern will continue to coordinate our study 
groups, she will pass the baton to a member willing to take her place. (Let me know if youôre inter-
ested). 
 
Mark your calendars as Marcie Pais Hutchinson, Gail Fisher and Joey Stern are working with 
Brandeis University to bring us University on Wheels.  This event is scheduled for January 10, 2017.  
Professor Dan Breen, from the Legal Studies Department will be featured. More information will fol-
low. 
  
Iris Drotman is continuing to work with Barnes and Noble to provide gift wrapping there in the month 
of December.  This is a fun fundraiser, wrapping presents for donations.  Personally, I donôt have the 
wrapping skills, but really enjoy meeting the people, wrapping the presents and sharing with them 
what wonderful research occurs at Brandeis and that every dollar they contribute goes to that re-
search.  Be sure to let Iris know you are willing to help. 
 
With mixed emotions, I want to announce that Marilyn and Herb Meltzer will be moving out of the 
county.  They have been active members, supporting BNC in many ways.  Marilyn was Chapter 
President from1994-96.  After that, until now, Marilyn started selling Entertainment Books which has 
been one of our major fundraisers.  Herb has been treasurer of our Chapter and edited our Brandeis 
Bulletin for more than18 years.  They headed the matching gift program and were honored on our 
Chapterôs 30

th
 Anniversary. Together they have worked very hard for BNC and their dedication is 

very much appreciated. 
 
Judy Eskinazi, Joyce Mendel, Sandy Brooks and Marcy Forman are planning a New Membersô Tea 
on September 8.  This will be the third ñTeaò in as many years.  Donôt be expecting lots of tea, as this 
is Judyôs famous Build-your-own-Taco gathering.  New members, watch for your invitation! 
 
One last reminderéHave you checked out our website lately?  Esther puts in lots of work to update 
this site regularly.  Very easy to navigateé   www.SantaClaraValleyBNC.com 
 
On that note,  
Vivez Joyeux, 
 
Janet Atkins, President 

mailto:JA42151@gmail.com


3 

www.santaclarabnc.org              3ÅÐÔÅÍÂÅÒ - /ÃÔÏÂÅÒ ςπρφ 

 

S
a

n
ta

 C
la

ra
 V

a
lle

y
 

 

Our new campaign is called the BNC Scholarship Campaign. Our goal over the next 

two years is to raise $1 million dollars for the campaign to provide scholarships to en-

sure that the best and brightest students are able to enroll at Brandeis. We appreciate 

your support. 

 
In 2018, the Santa Clara Valley Chapter of Brandeis National Com-
mittee will celebrate the 50th Anniversary of our founding.  Talks are 
being initiated as to how to celebrate this date, to pay homage to the 
group of women who built this fine organization.   

 

WE MET AND EXCEEDED OUR MEMBERSHIP GOAL 
Editorial by Joyce Mendel and Judy Stein 
Congratulations on making our membership goal this year!  It takes a Village to achieve this goal! 
Judy Rogers ïa big thank you for your creative idea to give Mah Jongg and Paper Tole lessons, 
as a representative of our Chapter, to the men and women in the Villages.  Because of this, many 
of Judyôs students were attracted to other study groups, and became members of BNC. Another 
big thank you goes to Judy Eskinazi and her committee for planning the fantastic luncheons for 
our new and prospective members.  Kudos to Gail Fisher who ended her term of Vice President 
of Membership in glory. As a result of her meeting and exceeding our annual membership goals, 
Gail received a congratulatory letter  from Judy Levine, National Vice  President of BNC Member-
ship. She stated that with a growing membership, we can stand as a worthwhile partner with the 
University.  We can provide the critical support for the Universityôs highest priorities, including the 
library, the sciences, and scholarship. Judy Levine is looking forward to another outstanding BNC 
year!  
President Janet Atkins stated, ñIôm proud to be the President of this active, warm and creative 
Chapter.  Again, Mazel Tov on your achievement!ò 
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Board Installation and Appreciation Brunch, Monday, June 6th                                     by Judy Stein 

I am sorry that I was unable to attend this 

memorable Brunch and Installa-

tion.  Thank you, Judy Rogers and 

Joey Stern for taking these lovely pic-

tures--I had fun putting them together 

and felt as though I was enjoying this 

special event with you all.  To Terri and 

Sandy, you will be joining a warm, 

friendly, hardworking and productive 

team.  Joyce, thanks for putting on this 

fun Installation--Glenda, thanks for the 

poems, which I heard were great, and for 

your usual beautiful decorations. Janet, 

thank you for being such a great leader, 

for accepting another term as President, 

and for hosting the Installation Brunch. 

Thank you all for sending me the Learn-

ing Research Journal wishing me well.  It meant a lot to me. 

Again, I enjoyed celebrating with you in spirit.  If you want any special picture/pictures, send me your request 

at artform3@att.net and I'll send you the original/s to run off.  Much love, Judy Stein 

Needed Entertainment Book Chair  Yin and Yang 

 

As many of you know, Herb and Marilyn put their names in to be on a waiting list to move to a 

senior living community in Pleasanton. They were #25 and did not know how quick the oppor-

tunity would come to move.  Well, as fate would have it, they were reached and will be moving 

by October 10.  Congrats to them! 

The Yang is that Entertainment Book Fundraiser needs a Chairperson.  Marilyn will give you lists of all past 

participants.   

 

Do you want to be chair?  Do you know anyone who would be willing?  Please give me name of leads ASAP 

as information is soon to be sent out and Marilyn needs to do this transition immediately. 

 

This is a good fundraiser and it would be nice to keep the project going.  Give me a call at (408) 270-6127 if 

you think of any prospects. 

ñVivez joyeuxò 

Live joyfully 

Board Meeting  
Make your voice heard! Come to our open board meerings. 

NEXT MEETING MONDAY, 8/29 10:AM THE VILLAGES, REDWOOD ROOM IN CRIBARI CENTER.  

FIRST MEETING OF THE YEAR.  NOTE DATE AND PLACE CHANGE 

TO BE ON THE AGENDA CONTACT:  JANET ATKINS ,  1-408-270-6127, JA42151@GMAIL.COM 

mailto:JA42151@gmail.com
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NEW AND  PROSPECTIVE  MEMBERS   

On Thursday, September 8th, 11:00-2:00, we will host all new and prospective members 

with a Taco lunch at the home of Judy Eskinazi 7819 Prestwick Circle, San Jose, Glen Ar-

den Village at The Villages.  

You will learn of all the personal, community, and Brandeis benefits and opportunities available to you with 

your Santa Clara Valley BNC membership.  If you are prospective or new member who has not been contact-

ed. RSVP and information call: Joyce Mendel 1-408-238-7316  emendel2@gmail.com  
          

3FMDPNF *FX )FNCFST  
Claire Glennon 9190 Gerdts Dr. San Jose, CA 95135 408-316-1807 glennon289@yahoo.com 

Nan Holmes 7368 Via Montecito San Jose, CA 95135, 408-841-9775 nankind@gmail.com 

Peter Holmes 7368 Via Montecito San Jose, CA 95135 408-841-9775  pholmes@emich.edu 

Anthony Illic 5429 Cribari Ct. San Jose. CA 95135 650-215-0502 illich_a@yahoo.com 

Barbara and Lawrence Jacowitz 7949 Caledonia Dr. San Jose, CA 95135 408-622-4359 bjacowitz@comcast.net 

Ruth Keiser 5339 Cribari Glen San Jose, CA 95135 732-693-8000 Luminasky@aol.com 

Patricia Kopas 8117 Cabernet Ct San Jose, CA 95135, 669-272-6535 pat@htygold.com 

Nancy McNitt 7612 Buckhaven Dr. San Jose, Ca 95135 508-270-6132 nmcnitt@KTSServices.com 

Robert Morgan 7716 Galloway Dr. San Jose, CA 95135 818-312-2879 robertmorgan@gmail.com 

Sandra and Sheldon Rosenblum  7917 Findhorn Ct. San Jose, CA 95135 408-440-4940 sandi@srosenblum.com 

Diane Taylor 8314 Chianti Ct. San Jose, CA 95135 408-912-5594 ladydi2@earthlink.net 

Mary Ann Yahiro 7602 Halladale Ct. San Jose, Ca 95135 408-823-4018  eyahiro@aol.com 

New Address?  New Phone Number? New E-mail Address?   

Please report all changes to: Jan Silver,  1-408-274-6605  grannyjts@aol.com 

CHANGES OF CONTACT I NFORMATION  
Membership Updates 
Glenda and Ulric Dennis,  
Terraces of Los Gatos, 800 Blossom Hill Rd. #L233 Los Gatos, CA  95032 1-408-402-5962 

.ǊŀƴŘŜƛǎ ¦ƴƛǾŜǊǎƛǘȅ ǇƻƭƛŎȅ ŦƻǊ ǎƘŀǊƛƴƎ ƴŀƳŜǎ It is the policy of Brandeis University, the Brandeis National Com-

mittee and the Santa Clara Valley Chapter that membership lists and event registration lists may not be shared with other organiza-

tions. They are the property of the Santa Clara Valley Chapter. In order to insure the privacy of each individual, our members may 

not use our lists for any purpose other than that for which they were created. 

javascript:void(0)
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Coq Au Vin 
chicken in wine sauce with 
roasted potatoes and mixed 

vegetables 

Salade Nicoise  

tuna, potato, green 
beans   

Vegetarian Quiche  
Swiss cheese, leeks and 
mushrooms with fruit salad 

Study Groups-Showcase ó16  

An Afternoon in Paris circa 1920 
Wednesday 9/21/16 11:00am 
The Villages Golf and Country Club,  

Clubhouse Fairway Room, San Jose, CA 95135  
Guest entertainers: Nancy and Steve Gill  

 
Imagine yourself being transported to the Paris of the 1920ôs. Listen to the stories, revel in the 

songs and music, and taste the food!!  If you have something French to display bring it along! You 

may also want to bring a friend ñand they donôt have to be French.ò  

Want to dress the part?  Do so! If not, that is fine also. 

All this, and still more!  Learn about the new study groups and the existing ones that a membership 

in our Brandeis group offers. 
Questions? Call Gail at 1-408-238-3899; Mindy at 1-408-504-1910  

Proceeds benefit Neuro-degenerative research at Brandeis University  
For reservations see page 1 
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